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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee Judiciary,  
 
Thank you for this opportunity to address the committee.  
 
My name is Maria Zontini and I am from Lincolnville, Maine. 
 
I am writing my testimony today in support of LD260. 
 
I love this state of Maine, and feel blessed to have raised my family here.  
 
I want my daughter and my granddaughter to grow up here feeling valued and represented, 
knowing she has equal rights, and the law sees that as such.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my prospective with the committee. 
 
I urge you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD260.  
 
Thank you,  
Maria Zontini 
 
        


